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Health and Well Being Theme Group (HWTG) Update 
 
There have been two meetings since the last CPP Management Committee. 
The main focus has been on future funding for Healthy Living Centres. As 
reported at the last CPP Management Committee monies were sought from 
the Community Health Partnership (CHP). The paper generated from the 
HWTG discussion was taken to the CHP Planning and Prioritisation session.   
This session considered projects/developments that had financial implications 
in 07/08 and therefore only the Islay aspects were discussed. The proposal to 
continue to provide CHP funds to Islay HLC were put through to the next 
stage of prioritisation. The outcome of that is awaited.  
 
The HWTG has subsequently considered the position of using Health 
Improvement Fund monies if the CHP is unable to commit other CHP 
resources to it.  It was agreed that we should prioritise the use of HIF funds 
should no further mainstream monies be forthcoming from the CHP. It was 
also noted that if that were the case the same would have to be considered 
for Bute and Kintyre with the proviso of agreeing a suitable model for Kintyre. 
 
 
Other issues: 
 

• The application for a Scottish Executive telecare grant of £141,000 has 
been approved. 30% will be allocated this financial year and 70% next 
financial year.  The grant was made to the Health and Social Care 
Partnership. 

 
• The initial response to the Joint Health Improvement Plan Audit was 

low so a further letter and audit form has been sent out to partners.  
 

• We have commenced a review of the HWTG.  A sub group has now 
been set up. This will initiate the process but will ensure that the 
process is as inclusive as possible. 

 
 
Elaine C Garman 
Chair, Health and Well Being Theme Group 
30 January 2007 


